
 

OCTOBER NEWSLETTER ROOM 9 

Dear Families, 

 

 Welcome Fall!  We will have a lot of exciting events this month, the main one 

being Wax Museum on October 17.  We have already started the process and are providing 

class time to complete the poster board.  The reading on their “characters” will need to be 

completed at home.  We sent out flyers with the details but of course see me with any 

questions.   

 

 Our fourth years will investigate factors and multiples this month and begin 

looking for the greatest common factor and the least common multiple.  These lessons will 

prepare them for fraction work that will take place later in the year.  They will also 

continue studying the periodic table and learn the parts of cells. Our fifth grade class in 

beginning to look at early civilizations and just learned the importance of agriculture to 

humans.  They also started the square root sequence and learned to multiply fractions.  Our 

sixth grade group started on their year long Island projects and the cube root sequence!   

 

 Parent/Teacher conferences are this month, sign up sheets are on the check-in 

counter in the classroom.  All students except fourth years will lead their own conference, 

fourth years will start leading their own in the spring.  I love conferences and the 

opportunity to connect with everyone! 

 

See me with questions! 

 

  

 

October 4 Room Nine Assembly 8:30 

 

October 11 Wax Museum Posters and Costumes Due 

 

October 11 Teacher Assembly Surprise! 8:30 

 

 

Happy Birthday this month to Annabelle! 

 

 

 

 

IMPORTANT ALL SCHOOL DATES AND REMINDERS 

October 3 CPR Class 6-8 Open to all!  Even students 10 and over!  $40 

 

October 17 Wax Museum 6:30-7:30 Students arrive at 6:00 

 

October 23, 24 and 25 Parent/Teacher Conferences 
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IMPORTANT CLASSROOM DATES AND REMINDERS 


